
New Call to YILPORT Gävle as ONE Revamps Its Service

Starting in the fall of 2024, the YILPORT Gävle Container Terminal will receive an additional weekly 
call. This enhancement is part of Ocean Network Express's (ONE) expansion of its Scandinavia Baltic 

Express (SBX) service, which now includes YILPORT Gävle in its new loop.

YILPORT Gävle's recent expansion, completed in 2021, was a significant milestone. By increasing our 
capacity to 600,000 TEU per year, we have established ourselves as a leading container terminal on 
Sweden’s east coast. This expansion included the addition of 75,000 square meters of land area, the 
construction of a new quay with three cranes, and the installation of six automated RTG cranes with 
refrigerated container storage capabilities. These improvements have enabled us to handle more 

and larger vessel calls, providing more efficient logistics solutions for our customers.
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C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N

The Only Swedish Port on the Route

“The opportunity to receive another weekly call demonstrates that 
our investment in the container terminal was vital for the region. 
Additionally, being the only Swedish port on the route as ONE 
expands the service further highlights our importance. With more 
connections to Europe and global hubs like Antwerp and Rotterdam, 
more efficient logistics solutions will be available for import and 
export companies in the region.”

Niclas Helgesson,

Customer Relations Manager at YILPORT Nordic.

The maiden call is set to take place in October, with the service traveling its updated route 
weekly. The new route includes the ports of Antwerp, Rotterdam, and Rauma, complementing 
existing calls in Fredericia and Gdynia. Additionally, the updated route offers two calls at Gdynia 

per rotation.


